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WELCOME BACK:  Welcome back to Mrs. Riel and the 2nd grade class!  We missed you all and are happy to 
have you back in the building! 
 
NO SCHOOL:  There is no school this Wednesday, November 25th through Friday, November 27th.  Happy 
Thanksgiving! 
 
THANKSGIVING SERVICE UPDATE:  We have added a second Thanksgiving service this Wednesday, November 
25th.  Join us at 3:00 PM or 6:30 PM.  The service will be available online Thanksgiving morning, November 
26th.  Be sure to join us on Wednesday or tune in on Thursday for a special message from our students! 
 
AFTER SCHOOL CARE POSITION:  St. Paul’s School is in need of your help.  We are looking for caring individuals 
to watch over our students in After Care from 3:00pm-6:00pm.  If you can help us out on select days during 
the week or all week please contact Mr. Schulmeister at 414-421-1930.   
 
DECEMBER FUN:  Every Friday in December will be an opportunity for some Christmas cheer!  On Friday, 
December 4th wear your Christmas socks… on Friday, December 11th wear your Christmas pajamas and on 
Friday, December 18th wear your ugly Christmas sweater!  On Wednesday, December 23rd (the last day before 
Christmas break) wear Christmas colors. 
 
CHILDREN’S CHRISTMAS SERVICE:  In lieu of the in-person Children’s Christmas service this year, our students 
will be working on a video to share.  We are asking that all students in Grades K5 – 8 dress nicely on 
Wednesday, December 9th, as that is when we will be videotaping them. 
 
ADVENT DEVOTION SERIES FOR CHILDREN:  Martin Luther College has prepared several Advent activities for 
children to help them prepare for Jesus’ birth.  You can access these free activities here:  MLC Advent Series 
 
SECOND QUARTER MISSION PROJECT – APACHE MISSION:  The Apache Mission celebrated 125 years of God’s 
blessings in 2018 as the first world mission of WELS. The Apache Mission is located in eastern Arizona on the 
Fort Apache Reservation and the San Carlos Apache Reservation. Between the two reservations there are 
eight churches, one preaching station, and two Lutheran elementary schools. The Apache Lutheran churches 
are currently training future leaders for work as evangelists, teachers, and pastors through the Apache 
Christian Training School (ACTS) located at the East Fork Mission.  Your gift will support theological education 
through the Apache Christian Training School, outreach to new Native American tribes, property repairs and 
renovations, and general school and ministry expenses. 
 
SCRIP:  The next Scrip order will be placed on Monday, December 14th.  Please have your order in the Scrip box 
in the office by 3:15, or you may place your order online. 

 

https://mlc-wels.edu/publications/the-jesse-tree/?fbclid=IwAR1L56bUY0rcx7iQlMQMuaxIDLFh4dE1CuWVZja0ahGqhTASeBAlsoL1Co4


 
SPORTS:   
Boys A Team BB Practice: Tuesday, November 24th   6:00-7:30 PM 
(Grades 7-8)   Thursday, November 26th   NO PRACTICE – Happy Thanksgiving! 
   Tuesday, December 1st   6:00-7:30 PM 
   Thursday, December 3rd   6:00-7:30 PM 
 
Boys B Team BB Practice:   Tuesday, November 24th   4:00-5:30 PM 
(Grades 5-6)   Thursday, November 26th   NO PRACTICE – Happy Thanksgiving! 
   Tuesday, December 1st   4:00-5:30 PM 
   Thursday, December 3rd    4:00-5:30 PM 
  
 


